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Board of County Commissioners 
 
Tara Marshall 
Regional Manager 
Division of Local Government 
Department of Local Affairs 
1313 Sherman Street, Suite 521 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
May 7, 2024 
 
RE: IHOP-PLN031 Extension Request 
 
Dear Ms. Marshall, 
 
We write to request an additional 6 to 12 months to complete our Innovative Housing Opportunity 
Planning project. We expect our project to be substantially complete before the end June 2024.  This 
extension is to give each jurisdiction time to consider and adopt a strategy before the close of the 
grant. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
John Galusha 
Chairman, Board of County Commissioners 
Huerfano County 


